
 

 

 

New School Year 
 

The new school year is approaching quickly. It will begin 
on July 22. I will most likely be teaching 5th & 6th grade 
social studies and language arts. Please pray for a good 
start to the year. Also, please pray for another 5th and 6th 
grade teacher who will be able to teach math and science. 

 

Step 1. 

Abby Armstrong 

June 2015 

www.wycliffe.org abby_armstrong@wycliffe.org 

Step 2. 

Life in Papua New Guinea 

Supporting Bible Translation through 

Children’s Education 

Finding a New Home 
Over the past six months my perception of home has changed 

from my hometown Washington, to Missouri, to the United States, to 
Ukarumpa, Papua New Guinea. Saying goodbye to one home after 
another has never been easy. In the village I was known as the city girl, 
but is that really my identity? Is my home really the United States or 
Papua New Guinea? 

“But we are citizens of heaven, where the Lord Jesus Christ 
lives. And we are eagerly waiting for him to return as our Savior.” 
Philippians 3:20 (NLT). Remembering my true home has helped me 
overcome uneasiness over culture shock, homesickness for family and 
friends in the United States, and made me so very excited knowing that 
the work here is helping to add more citizens to our true home. 

Ukarumpa is most definitely a unique place made up of many 
different cultures and missionaries from all over the world. It has been 
a pleasure so far seeing such a diverse group of people work together 
for our shared home. 

 Thank you for all of your prayers as I’ve settled into Ukarumpa. 

For more stories and pictures please visit 

www.armstrongpng.weebly.com 

 
 

Step 3. 

Becoming a Partner: 
Prayerfully consider in what 

way[s] you would like to partner: 

prayer, encouragement, or 

financially. 

Visit 

www.wycliffe.org/partner/armst

rongPNG  

Click the “Encourage,” “Receive 

Updates,” “Add the Prayer 

Calendar,” “Start a Campaign,” or 

add an amount to give and follow 

the given directions 
For financial partnership, you may also send 

checks to: 

Wycliffe Bible Translators 

PO Box 62820 

Orlando, FL 32862-8200 

*Please make checks out to “Wycliffe Bible 

Translators” and on a separate piece of paper 

include the note “Preference for the Wycliffe 

ministry of Abby Armstrong, Acct #227753” 

All gifts are tax deductible.  

 Prayer Requests 

PNG Address 
 

PO Box 1 (155) 
Ukarumpa 
EHP 444 

Papua New Guinea 
 

http://www.wycliffe.org/partner/armstrongPNG
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